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To the Senate Committee On Labor and Business, 

 

Nurses are the workers that care for the patients in time of need. We often do not 

strike solely because of money but because we care about keeping our patient’s 

safe. Safe staffing is always one of our top points when striking/negotiating. This is 

crucial to help those of us that support our families but want to also support the 

community by delivering the safest care as possible. Leadership within the hospital 

cares about profits over patients. 

 

Thank you for accepting my testimony and I look forward to your support, 

Stephanie RN 


